ORANGE LAKE HOMEOWNERS' ASSOCTATION, INC.

February 25, 2021

Town of Newburgh Zoning Board of Appeals
21 Hudson Valley Professional Plaza
Newburgh, New York 12550

RE:  Applicant: Valley Contracting/Michael and Sherri O’Donnell
38 Snider Avenue
SBL - 31-5-6

zoningboard@townofnewburgh.org
Dear Chairman Scalzo & Board Members:

In reference to the subject application, the Orange Lake Homeowners’ Association was provided by
the Applicant a package of information concerning the proposed new residence on February 15th.
Unfortunately the site plan, floor plans and elevations were not on the Town’s website. It has
complicated the process of polling the neighbors during this time of Covid limitations. We have a
Board of Directors meeting scheduled for March 8. We would like to request more time to discuss
this application among the Board and the neighbors and provide input at your next meeting on March
25th.

We understand that it is an inconvenience to delay this application but feel based on the scope of the
application the process would be better served by a one month delay. Thank You for your
consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Ao o

Gregory R. Langer
Orange Lake Homeowners’ Association Inc.
Member of the Board of Directors



